
May 31, 2025 

 

District 11 DR Report 

 

Well, 2025 is just cruising right along, I cannot believe we are to June and the June 
assembly. This is marking the midpoint of my last year as DR. Three years have just 
flown by. I must admit that it has been a pleasure to serve my District in this role. District 
11 has just embarked upon completing a District Inventory, with the hopes of having this 
completed by year end. With an inventory completed a New DR can start 2026 on a 
solid foundation or at least we hope that is how it will all end. 

While our meetings are starting to increase as our snowbirds have now returned, our 
meetings are back to 10-20 members per meeting. We just completed our service 
workshop on April 27; it was held before the normal speaker meeting on the last 
Wednesday of the month. The basis of the workshop was the concepts, and the group 
portrayed each concept as a puzzle piece. It was well attended and nicely done. 
Currently we are working with our local AA to plan a Fall Mini-Conference, to be held on 
November 8th at Westminster Presbyterian Church in Dubuque, IA. There will be 
Al-Anon and AA speakers with panels held throughout the day. So, if you are looking for 
something to do in November plan to come join us for fun and fellowship.  

 

I look forward to seeing everyone in person in June. 

 

Yours in Service 

Dawn B. DR District 11 

 

 

 

 


